Mock-up MU AUN-QA Assessment for the Pharm. D. Program

August 1, 2022

On Monday, August 1, 2022, from 08.45 a.m. — 03.00 p.m., the Doctor of Pharmacy Program was assessed
according to the Mock-up MU AUN-QA Assessment which organized at Meeting Room 606, Ratcharat
Building. Asst. Prof. Dr. Warin Krityakiarana from the Faculty of Physical Therapy, Mahidol

University was the assessor.DDDDln this regard, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, attended
the opening session before giving a warm welcoming speech to the assessor and participants. Then,
Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, the Director of the Doctor of Pharmacy Program gave an overview
presentation about the curriculum and management, followed by the assessment
processes.DDDDFurthermore, the assessment procedure included an interview of the program committee
and current students. Then, the presentation of the key findings of the program assessment was
delivered by the assessor to the program committees on August 2, 2022 at Room 606, Rajaratana
Building.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3212



